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· Starting August 20, 2018 YOU WILL NEED A NUMBER TO PICK UP your child in the carpool lane. You do NOT need a number to drop off in the morning.
· Please bring this form into the office to pick up your carpool number.

· Each family will be assigned one number.
· Carpool pick up starts at 3:40 p.m. and ends at 3:50 p.m., students must be picked up by 4:00 p.m. 
· Please remember that your carpool number will serve the same purpose as a driver’s license to pick up your child.  If your number is lost or stolen please let the office know immediately so that we can assign you a different number.    

· All individuals picking up students should be listed on your child’s emergency card.
· By giving your number to another individual, you are giving permission for that person to pick up your child.
· If you do not have a number, you will need to come into the office to show a photo ID and sign out your child.
I have received a copy of the carpool guidelines and understand that by signing this form I agree to follow the outlined procedures and guidelines.
Parent Signature:_________________________________________________    Date: ____________________
Marshall ES Student(s):              

	 Student First Name
	Student Last Name
	Grade
	Teacher

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


Drivers:
Please list people who will be using car rider sign to pick up student(s):
	First Name
	Last Name
	Relationship

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Office use only:
ID checked by:_____________________    Carpool #__________________   Date:_____________________
Marshall Elementary School


Car Rider Registration





One form per family.











